
 
     CITY OF WASHINGTON, ILLINOIS 
      City Council Agenda Communication 
 

 
 
Meeting Date: May 6, 2024 
 
Prepared By: Dennis Carr - City Engineer 
 
Agenda Item: Bid Award – 2024 MFT Contract # 24-0000-00-GM 
 
Explanation: The larger project was broken into 4 smaller projects to increase the competitiveness for 
each section. The bids were opened the morning of the May 2, 2024. 
 
This year’s project will do some type of improvement on the roadways around North Street and the 
roads north of the bypass that are east of Cummings and south of Santa Fe.  
 
Spray Patch Section – 
There were 2 bidders. The low bid for this section of the project was Ace in the Hole for a total price 
of $25,130.50. The Engineer’s Estimate for this section was $29,765.00 
 
Seal Coat Section – 
There was 1 bidder. The low bid for this section of the project was RA Cullinan for a total price of 
$384,164.20. The Engineer’s Estimate for this section was $356,394.00 
 
Fog Coat Section – 
There was 1 bidder. The low bid for this section of the project was RA Cullinan for a total price of 
$106,010.52. The Engineer’s Estimate for this section was $112,435.40 
 
Hot In-Place Recycling Section – 
There was 1 bidder. The low bid for this section of the project was American Asphalt Surface 
Recycling for a total price of $324,546.30. The Engineer’s Estimate for this section was $324,546.30 
 
Fiscal Impact: We budgeted to spend $1,000,000 from MFT funds. The total for all 4 sections of the 
project comes to $839,851.52 which is around $17,700 more than the engineers estimate. 
 
Recommendation/ 
Committee Discussion Summary: Staff recommends project award to the low bidders.  
 
Action Requested: Approval of award.  
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